
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
Thursday 19th June Year 1/2 SW/HG trip 

Wednesday 18th June – 
Friday 20th June 

Year 6 Standon Bowers 

Friday 20th June WCET celebration concert – 
Year 4 

Tuesday 24th June KS1 Sports Day @ 9.15am 
KS2 Sports Day @1.15pm 

Wednesday 25th June EYFS Sports Day at 9.15am 

Wednesday 2nd July Year 1/2 HG/SW visit the 
library 

Friday 4th July Summer Fayre from 3.30pm 

Wednesday 9th July Year 6 play 

Wednesday 9th July Year 1/2 AF GLOW 

Thursday 10th July Teddy Bears picnic 

Friday 11th July EYFS Summer Fest Day 
Tuesday 15th July Year 6 leaver’s disco 

Wednesday 16th July Transition Day 

Friday 18th July Year 6 leavers assembly 
Friday 18th July Finish for summer holidays 

St Giles’ and St George’s C of E Academy 
Aspire Believe Achieve 

Friday 18th June 

 

Attendance  

From Mon 2nd June until Fri 13th June 

Whole school – 94% 

Nursery – 99% 

Reception – 95% 

Year 1 – 93% 

Year 2 – 95% 

Year 3 – 94% 

Year 4 – 94% 

Year 5 – 90% 

Year 6 – 93% 

 

 
As I am sure you are aware, we have a food and 

clothes bank available to our whole school 

community in the front entrance of school. We can 

only offer this valuable resources to those in 

need, if we receive kind donations from those who 

are able to. At the moment, we are running very 

low on provisions for our food bank, so if you have 

anything you could donate it would be really 

appreciated. 

 

 

Music Lessons (Y1 – Y6) 

If your child would like to take up instrumental 

lessons or continue with their lessons next 

academic year, then please complete the letter 

which has been uploaded to classdojo (it is also 

available from the office) 

 

A reminder that Rocksteady will also be 

continuing next year and more information 

about this can be found here: 

 
https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/parent
s/?utm_medium=digital_letter&utm_source=sch
ools_portal&utm_campaign=impact_parent&utm
_content=parent_newsletter  
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In preparation for the summer fayre, we 

would like to ask you to bring in some 

donations so we are having a couple of 

non-uniform days: 

 

Friday 27th June – Bring some chocolate 

 

 
 

We really appreciate all your donations 

and your support at the fayre! 

 

 


